

Eboné M. Carrington, M.P.A, FAB
Chief Executive Officer
Chief Operating Officer
506 Lenox Avenue, Room MLK 2149
New York, NY 10037
Ebone.Carrington@nychhc.org
(212) 939-1342

April 30, 2020

Finest Chauffeurs
Via Email: info@finestchauffeurs.com

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of NYC Health + Hospitals| Harlem, I wish to express our sincere gratitude for your generous donation of 250 masks. During this difficult time, your support has strengthened and encouraged us.

Please know that the 250 masks that you have shared with us will provide much needed protection to our front line providers, as we work around-the-clock to provide care to our patients. Thank you for helping to keep us safe.

Your generous gesture will be felt by our community for generations to come and we deeply appreciate your continued support.

Sincerely

Eboné M. Carrington, MPA, FAB

EMC/ac

cc: Sylvia L. White

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service requirements, this letter confirms that your donation can be considered a charitable contribution for tax purposes and that no goods or services have been provided in exchange by NYC Health + Hospitals|Harlem. The Hospital's Federal Tax ID number is 13-265500.